
 
June 19, 2025 
Greetings to our Manchester Community Schools Family, 
 
The Manchester Community Schools Board of Education is proud to announce 
that we have officially approved the contract of our next Superintendent, Mr. 
Steve Head.  
 
Mr. Head comes to us with a wealth of experience in education and a passion for 
student success.  Mr. Head and the board are excited for this opportunity to work 
together, along with our entire Manchester Schools family, as we embark on this 
new chapter for our district. One filled with opportunities to grow, innovate, and 
continue our commitment to excellence in education.   
 
We would also like to extend a heartfelt thank you to the MANY students, staff, 
and community members who took part in input sessions and surveys to help 
develop our candidate profile, attended interviews and meet and greets, filled out 
a multitude of feedback forms, and provided invaluable input during the process.  
Your involvement since last March is deeply appreciated! We could not have 
done this without you! 
 
We will be sharing out soon a more formal announcement/ introduction and 
engagement opportunities to get to know our new educational leader. 
 
With great respect and enthusiasm for our future! 
 
Sandra Wiitala 
President, Manchester Community Schools 
Board of Education 
 



 


